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Manhunt Underway for Richard Lazarus in Connection
with Attempted Murder Case
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Richard Lazarus  By. THE VIRGIN ISLANDS POLICE DEPARTMENT. 

Public urged to report sightings of suspect connected to attempted murder case

ST. THOMAS — The V.I. Police Department is seeking the public's assistance in locating
Richard Lazarus, a suspect wanted in connection with an attempted murder case.

Lazarus, a 32-year-old black male, was born on February 26, 1991, in Florida. Lazarus stands at
5'5" and weighs approximately 128 pounds. His last known address is in the Hospital Ground area
of St. Thomas.

https://viconsortium.com/vi-crime/virgin-islands-manhunt-underway-for-richard-lazarus-in-connection-with-attempted-murder-case


Authorities are urging the public to remain vigilant and report any sightings of Lazarus. If
encountered, members of the public should not approach the suspect and instead contact the police
immediately.

Anyone who has information regarding the whereabouts of Richard Lazarus is encouraged to
notify 911 or Detective C. Potter of the Criminal Investigation Bureau at 774-2211, extension
5535.
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